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One of our supporters blessed us with this beautiful piece of artwork. They called it, "The
Girls." In this one face, you can see the many faces of the Strong Tower young ladies. Look
into her eyes, what do they say? Look at the sadness she carries. Look at the scratch mark's
on the top left. Was she trying to escape? The red paint running down from those scratch
mark's…the pain of trying to get away, possibly from her abuser? This painting says so much! 
 A huge special thank you to the P" family for this beautiful gift.

 

Artist:  Pastor Diane Googins
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The Walk a Mile in Her Shoes and Giving
Tuesday made a huge difference in the lives
of the Strong Tower women.  We raised
$22,880 between the two events!

Thank you to everyone who continues to
pray, and give financially. We were able to
provide rental assistance, coats, clothing,
and Christmas gifts to the Strong Tower
ladies and their children. We now also have
funds going into 2021 for mentoring and
assistance. 

We are grateful for the many people who
came together quickly to make the Walk a
fun and meaningful event, including our
Sponsors, Team Leaders, and Walkers.

A special thank you to those who started us
off right by creating a Team for our first year:  
Rindy Brooks, Family & Friends Home Care
LLC, Kittell Family, Elaine Long, and Pack
Family.

We hope to make this an annual event in
October and double the number of Teams!

 

You are Helping Stop
Human Trafficking!

Brucker Kishler Funeral Home
Meurer & Associates 

Holly's Custom Printing

Walk Sponsors

Walk Prize Winners:  Cheri Hanby, Angela
Kittell, Dave Kittell, Elaine Long, My Mariah's
Boutique, Brenda Pack, Tim Pack, Yvette
Wade

 

Merry & Bright
Pictures 



From "L," one of our Strong Tower
ladies: Santa came early for us ❤ To
everyone that made this possible for
my babies, from the bottom of my
heart, THANK YOU ❤ They love their
toys and their new clothes. I do also.
None of this would have been
possible without love and support of
Kingdom Pillars Strong Tower.

You made Christmas Merry and Bright for
our Strong Tower 

Ladies and Children
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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR'S MESSAGE

Let's Connect

Facebook

Darcey would love to connect with you to share more about the Strong Tower
program and the life-changing impact its having for women who have been trafficked
and/or have aged out of foster care.  One-on-one, casual home gatherings with
friends and co-workers, church and civic presentations...she's ready!  Will you call or
email us today to set up a time?  

Donate

Online: www.kpstrongtower.org 
Mail: PO Box 108, Newark, OH 43058

contact@kpstrongtower.org | 740.641.5098

The universal deduction for charitable contributions
has been extended to include gifts made in 2021.
Without itemizing, an individual may deduct up to
$300 ($600 for a married couple) in annual
charitable contributions in 2021. Those itemizing in
2021, may deduct contributions up to 100% of their
adjusted gross income. Corporations may increase
giving to 25% of their taxable income. Please
consult your legal or tax professionals for filing
details.

Tax Deductions are Extended 
for 2021

 
More people connected = More women with a strong future

Follow us: Kingdom Pillars Strong Tower

Kingdom Pillars provides services to one of Central Ohio’s most vulnerable
populations. We provide our young ladies with mentoring and essential resources
and other case management services, including therapy. We are available to them
24/7!  We are hopeful 2021 will be the year we are able to provide the place for the
women to call home.


